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Summer registration is now open. Please 

reach out if you have any questions about 

summer. https://www.rrcc.edu/school-age-

childcare/summer-information  

 

April 1st: Tuition is due on the first of the month, even 

on weekends.  

 

April 26th: Early Release day. Sign up by 4/12/19.  

 

May 1st: Full day of care for testing day at Kendrick 

Lakes. Please sign up by 4/16. 

 

April 5th: Family Night! We will be putting together bird 

feeders and painting them. Food will be provided. 

We ask family to RSVP and bring a side dish or dessert 

to share.  

 

April 8th: Fall Registration will open. 

 

May 9th: Summer orientation for new family. It will be 

held at Kendallvue Elementary School. (13658 W 

Marlowe Ave, Morrison, CO 80465). We will start at 

7pm.  

 

May 21nd: Last day of care for the school year.  

 

Full days & Early Release sign up website: 

https://rrcc.formstack.com/forms/sacc_early_release

_full_day_school_break   
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Our Jr. Staff interviews a Jr.Staff who is going into Middle School Next Year 

1.    What middle school are you going to? 

I’m going to Carmody Middle School. I’m the third generation of my family to go there.  

2.    What are you excited about for middle school?  

I’m excited about the electives next year. 

3.    What are you least excited about for middle school? 

I’m mostly not excited about the homework and the stress of getting to class.  

4.    What classes are you taking?  

I will take the core classes, but from my electives, I will take choir (both semesters), gym (1st 

semester), and technical theater (1st semester).  

5.    Now that you are close to the Carmody pool, will you go there after school sometimes?  

There is even a club where you go swimming after school. 

 

 

 

 

Interviewer: Claire Wolf (left)  

Intervieewee: Clayton Lawrence (right)  

Fall registration will open on April 8th. 

Family who are currently part of Red 

Rocks will be notified before open 

enrollment to the public. We will 

process families at a first come first 

serve bases.  

 


